
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

For Children who are starting school in September 2023 
 

We are so glad that you are coming to  

St John’s C of E Primary School  
to continue your learning journey with us.  

  
Look inside to see some of the fantastic people they will meet and the excellent things 

they will experience. 

 

Welcome to 
St John’s 

 



      
This is the front entrance to our school and the ramp leading 

up to the door of our school office.   

 
 
 

This is our 
school office. 

 
 
 
This is the Reception corridor. 
 
 
This photo shows the door to RKH just as you come through the 
office door into our school.    Our friends in RSS are just a little further 
down this corridor. 

 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
Some photos of  
indoor activities 
 

 

 

 



The Hall 

 
 

 

This is where you will eat your lunch and do PE. 
We also have Collective Worship in here. 
 

Our Reception Playground and  



our outdoor classroom 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Some photos of some  
outdoor activities 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Here are some of the people you will meet: 
 
 
In RKH Miss Hiseman is your teacher and Mrs Newton helps in that classroom 
too. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Dickinson teaches RFD with Mrs Taylor’s help 
 
 
 
 
This is a picture of our  
Headteacher: Mrs Wilkinson  
  

 
 
These are our Christian Values:    
                          

 



 

 
 
 
 

Here is a picture of the toilets.   
Can you guess which ones are for the girls and which ones are for the boys? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
       
 
Here are a few photos of RKH 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Here are a few photos of RFD 
 
 
 
 

The Centre Area is where we do lots of different things.  We eat our snack in here at the snack table. 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

We can’t wait to meet you soon! 


